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Additionally, we would like to recall our statements from previous years, when we said 



 
 

 

 

 

Finally, we would like to repeat our appeal that we made during the discussion on this 

topic in 2016. There is a need for a comprehensive analysis of provisions of Vienna Convention 

on the Law of Treaties in the context of provisional application in order to gain a better 

understan


